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January 19, 2024
Envelope #: 783

Mr. & Mrs. William & Brige Robert
1515 Rio Grande Dr Apt 723

Plano, TX  75075-6740

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Robert:

It is time to send out financial statements so that you will have a record of your 2023 contributions for your income tax 
report.  Your generosity over the past year has made it possible to finance a number of improvements.  So on behalf of St. 
Mark the Evangelist Catholic Church I wish to thank you.

Our records show that you have contributed the following amounts:

Amount Paid

   Offertory: $1,020.00
Contributions Fund:

   Holy & Special Days: $149.00

   Diocesan Collections: $10.00
Diocesan Collections Fund:

    

Total tax deductible amount: $1,179.00

Total amount paid: $1,179.00

Thank you for your past support.  Your continued contributions are greatly appreciated.

In Christ,

Rev. Jason Cargo
Pastor

We w ould like to thank you for your charitable contributions made to St. Mark the Evangelist Catholic Church in 2023.  Because there w ere no 
signif icant goods or services received by you in consideration for these gif ts, the full amount is deductible on your income tax return to the extent 
allow ed by the Internal Revenue Service regulations. This report does not include your donations made tow ards St. Vincent de Paul nor the Bishop's 
Annual Appeal.  You w ill be receiving separate statement(s) f rom them, if  there's any contribution recorded.

St. Mark the Evangelist is a 501 (c)3 organization. If  you recently changed your email or your address, please email Nadya at 
ncollard@stmarkplano.org to update your current email in our database or call the parish off ice at (972) 423-5600 ext. 258 if  you have any questions.  
Thank you again for your continued generosity.
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